
April 21, 1966 

Mr. J. L. Amason 
Davis Mechanical Contractor,s, lnc. 
P. 0. Box 1847 
Greenville, South Carolina 

Dear Mr. Amason: 

Thank you very much for sending me the clipping from 
the Greenville News about the Braves. 

I agree with you ,that it is a rathel' trite article, but on 
the other hand, the favorable national coverage far out­
weighs the few of this type. 

With appreciation for your bringing this to our attention, 
lam 

lAJr/br 

Sincerely your , 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




